
 
 
 

 
External Audit Tender – FAQ 

 
 
 
Are the Trust expecting to take on additional schools within the next 
year? 
 
The Trust are in talks with one school regarding joining the Trust, this 
decision will be dependent on approval from the DfE however we would 
expect the School to join the Trust during the Academic year 2023-24. 
Therefore no new schools would be included in the 2022-23 audit.  
 
 
 
Is the Teachers Pension Audit one consolidated return?  
 
Yes the Trust submit one consolidated return for all 18 school under one 
MAT number.  
 
 
 
 
 


